
 
 
 
Dear Whitby Parents, 
 
We are excited to once again offer you the option to order tasty and nutritional lunches 
for your children.  
 
We are happy to share that this year we will be working with No Fuss Lunch. We are in 
the midst of finalizing details and will provide more information prior to the start of the 
new school year.   
 
Here are the key dates to keep in mind: 
 
Wednesday, August 25 
An email will be sent to all parents with registration information.  
 
Wednesday, September 1 
The Weekly Menu will be available. Families will be able to order with a cut off of 4 PM, 
Sunday, September 5. 
 
Wednesday, September 8 
First day of Catered Lunch Service. 
 


